
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

July 28, 2015 
 
 
 

 
 
Members Present:  Jim Levesque, Ray Bonney, Jim Gorton, Bob Schroeder 
 
Absent:  Richard Bairam, Sean McDonald 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called at 6:45.  Jim motioned to accept the minutes as present.  Second by Bob.  All in 
favor. 
 
The Committee discussed the recycling.  Recycling is always slower in the summer because of people on 
vacation.  Diane feels that the recycling will pick up in the fall. 
 
The collection trucks are working well and the addition of the smaller truck has been a huge help for 
double collection days and when the other trucks are down for repairs. 
 
 
The Committee adjourned at 7:40. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


